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To whom it may concern:
 
It is critical that protection of conscience be part of the foundation of the Patient Protection and
Affordable Care Act.  Specifically, for reasons which are ethically and scientifically sound, contraception
should not be a mandated preventive health service.  At minimum, a robust conscience protection
should be granted.
 
Respectfully,
Margaret Frank
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